
Violin Rental Info for Camp  
Rental violins for camp are provided by RL Ray Violins on State Street in 
downtown Olympia. 


Please make sure you bring your child to RL Ray no later than May 27, 

2022, so that they can be measured for the proper-sized instrument and the 

shop can prepare your violin for you.  

Please tell the shop you are renting for Fiddle Camp, so that they will give 

you the right accessories needed for camp.  

It may take up to 3 weeks for the instrument to be ready, and they cannot 

guarantee it will be available in time for camp if you arrive after May 27.  

Please note also that the shop is closed Sundays and Mondays and has 

irregular hours.  

You can find their contact information here: http://rlrayviolinshop.com/ contact, it 
is recommended to call ahead of time to make sure they are open.

The rental fee is $25 for the month. There is an option for a few extra dollars to 
put insurance on your instrument. 


We strongly recommend this insurance coverage for camp, as even small 

scratches can be costly repairs. 

 
That being said, Olympia Kids Fiddle and Art Camp and its employees are not 
responsible for lost or damaged instruments.  
Lastly, because the shop is closed on Sundays and Mondays, you will need to 

pick your instrument up no later than Saturday June 25 in order to have it for 
camp.  


